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Abstract

The following call is submitted with the intent that it will be posted by Matthew B. Shoemake on the IEEE 802.11 web site and the IEEE 802.11 e-mail reflector following the acceptance of HRb SG PAR on Thursday, July 13, 2000.

Call for Letters of Intent to Propose
At the July 2000 IEEE 802.11 Plenary Meeting, a new PAR was approved forming IEEE 802.11 Task Group g (TGg).  The new PAR is contained in IEEE 802.11 document 00/114.  

The first official meeting of TGg will take place at the September XX, 2000 meeting of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group in Scottsdale, Arizona.

The IEEE 802.11g Task Group is currently calling for statements of intent to present proposals to TGg.  The issuance of a final call for proposals is anticipated at the September 2000 meeting of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group.  The task group anticipates the call for proposals ending at the start of the November XX, 2000 meeting of the IEEE 802.11 Working Group.  

Letters of intent to propose a new standard in compliance with the accepted PAR should be sent to the chirperson of TGg, Matthew B. Shoemake, at shoemake@alantro.com.
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